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Changes to your 2023 Humana Medicare Advantage plan coverage 

 

February 15, 2023 

 

Dear Member, 

This is important information on changes in your plan’s coverage.   

This notice is to let you know there are additional benefit enhancements as a result of the 
Inflation Reduction Act of 2022 that was signed into federal law on August 16, 2022 that were 
not included in your original plan coverage. This information was not in your Evidence of 
Coverage (EOC) or your Annual Notice of Change (ANOC), if you received one, because these 
changes will take effect later this year. 
 
Enhancements to your coverage are as follows: 
 

 Effective April 1, 2023 
 The following statement is now included in “SECTION Changes to Benefits and 

Costs for Next Year,” subsection “Changes to Benefits and Costs for Medical 
Services” of your ANOC and is now included in “Chapter 4, Section 2.1 – 
Medicare Part B prescription drugs” of your EOC: 

 
“Some rebatable Part B drugs may be subject to a lower coinsurance.” 

 
 Effective July 1, 2023 

 The following statement is now included in “SECTION Changes to Benefits and 
Costs for Next Year,” subsection “Changes to Benefits and Costs for Medical 
Services” of your ANOC and in “Chapter 4, Section 2.1” of your EOC: 

 
“Cost sharing for covered Part B Insulin furnished through a covered item 
of durable medical equipment will be no more than $35 for a one-month 
(up to 30-day) supply and if your plan has a deductible, it does not apply 
to Part B Insulin.” 
 

 
What does this mean for me? 
Based on the enhanced benefits being offered to you, beginning April 1, 2023, some Part B drugs 
will have a lower coinsurance than your standard Part B drug coinsurance to help avoid 
increased cost for your Part B drugs. Any coinsurance adjustments will be made by the pharmacy 
at the time of purchase. Note, this does not impact your Part D prescription drug coverage. If you 
take Part B drugs and have questions, please feel free to contact Customer Care on or after April 
1, 2023.  
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It also means effective July 1, 2023, you will pay no more than $35 for a one-month (up to 30-
day) supply for all Part B insulin covered by our plan, and if your plan has a deductible, it does 
not apply to the Part B insulin. Part B insulin is most commonly used through an insulin pump. 

You are not required to take any action in response to this document, but we recommend you 
keep this information for future reference. If you have any questions, please call us at the number 
on the back of your ID card for additional information. (TTY users should call 711). Hours are 
from 8 a.m. to 8 p.m. seven days a week from Oct. 1 – Mar. 31 and 8 a.m. to 8 p.m. Monday-
Friday from Apr. 1 - Sept. 30.  

Thank you for choosing Humana. We look forward to helping you achieve your best health in 
2023. 

Humana is a Medicare Advantage HMO, PPO, and PFFS organization with a Medicare contract.  
Enrollment in any Humana plan depends on contract renewal.  

 


